From: Linda Hughes

To: ajtoy@wisc.edu; ferchocs@yahoo.com; Reyes. Gloria; jamesl771@frontier.com; Freedman. Jason; Verbick, Jim;
orrantia@wisc.edu; Verveer. Michael; msd@foolproofplan.net; grades5@yahoo.com; Skidmore, Paul; Allen,
Roger; Bidar-Sielaff. Shiva; sfletcher@uwsa.edu; tic@mailbag.com; Zilavy, Jennifer; katsbigbox@gmail.com

Subject: Edgewater neighbor

Date: Monday, August 14, 2017 10:46:11 AM

Good morning Members of the ALRC and City Council - I am writing to express my support
of the live music and programming at The Edgewater. | am an owner of a Pinckney Place
condo, and | live next to the Edgewater, with just the NGL parking lot between
our buldings. I do hear the music playing at the Edgewater and 1 enjoy it. This is a sentiment
shared by my neighbors and fellow condo owners.

I commend the Edgewater for their programming. It's free and family friendly and it brings a
liveliness to the neighborhood. I view it as a strong positive to the neighborhood. In my
experience, the Edgewater has been responsive to the concerns raised by neighbors, most
notably in self policing and by respecting a music deadline of 9 pm. | hear the music
continuing from the Memorial Union much later. My hope is that you will allow the
Edgewater to continue their programming. Thank you, Linda Hughes



